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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Engelmann, Chris (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 8:21 AM
To: jackb@paynephalen.org; Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Brendmoen, Amy (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward5; Kim, Hwa Jeong (CI-StPaul); Don Lorr; 

damianschaab@gmail.com; Athena Hollins; Robin Horkey
Subject: RE: Tedesco Street: Letter of Support from the Payne-Phalen Community Council - 

District 5.

Jack, 
 
Thank you very much for your support!  I will forward this to the assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us to be included in the 
record.  I don’t believe there are any other steps you need to take.   
 
Hope you are healthy,  
 
Chris 
 
 

Christopher Engelmann, PE 
Civil Engineer IV 
Public Works Street Design and Construction
Pronouns: He/His 
25 West 4th Street, 900 City Hall Annex 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-6084 
F: 651-293-6315 
chris.engelmann@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 
 

From: Jack Byers <JackB@paynephalen.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 4:59 PM 
To: Engelmann, Chris (CI-StPaul) <Chris.Engelmann@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Brendmoen, Amy (CI-StPaul) <amy.brendmoen@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #CI-StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; 
Kim, Hwa Jeong (CI-StPaul) <Hwa.Jeong.Kim@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Don Lorr <donald.lorr@thomsonreuters.com>; 
damianschaab@gmail.com; Athena Hollins <ahollins@mnbars.org>; Robin Horkey <robinh@paynephalen.org> 
Subject: Tedesco Street: Letter of Support from the Payne-Phalen Community Council - District 5. 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Dear Chris,  
 
On behalf of the Payne-Phalen Community Council, I am writing to let you know that our organization 
supports the Tedesco Street Reconstruction  scheduled for the coming months. More specifically, we 
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support the comments and questions submitted under separate cover by the Railroad Island 
Neighborhood Group and we strongly encourage you to keep those questions and comments in mind 
during the public hearing for this project.  We understand that the current Stay at Home order made 
it impossible to bring this project to meetings with RING or PPCC as intended this Spring.  And we 
understand and support the City’s need to proceed with the project.  That said, we trust you will 
continue to work with us and with RING to address their design questions and concerns prior to the 
start of construction.    
 
Likewise we are appreciative of the City’s ongoing efforts to inform property owners, residents and 
businesses of the upcoming construction impacts and the necessary water outages related to the 
project.  
 
Also, please know that PPCC is especially grateful that a public hearing will be held at a later date on 
the matter of assessments. This is particularly critical because the current circumstances have 
complicated outreach and community meetings specifically on this topic.  
 
Thank you again for your cooperation and collaboration on this project and please do not hesitate to 
contact me if I can be of further assistance.  And thank you for taking this letter into consideration in 
tomorrow’s public hearing with the Saint Paul City  Council.   
 
Be well and stay safe,   
Jack Byers 
 
P.S. Presently a technical glitch in our remote officing capabilities precludes preparing a formal letter 
on letterhead today.  Please except this email in lieu of such a letter. 
 


